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HB 2659 

 

I am so ready for "Climate Friendly and Equitable Communities". I feel strongly that 

climate change is our biggest challenge and threat along with increasing population. 

The concept of the climate friendly and equitable communities seems like a fairly 

straightforward and logical way to finally begin to deal with these challenges. Please 

allow/require Oregon cities to give it a try. We won't be losing anything and chances 

are, folks will be very happy with the outcome. They certainly have been in other 

places in the world. 

 

I urge you to let HB 2659 die quickly as a good faith effort to get to work on the the 

important issues facing us these days. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Deumling 


